
 
 
 
 

West Salem Business Association 
Regular Meeting 

October 9, 2024 
 
Meeting called to order at 12:00 Noon by President Jennifer Hatz.  After introductions and an 
excellent buffet lunch provided by Westview Inn, guest speakers Police Chief Scott Alo and Police 
Sergeant Jacob Walker presented the Police Department’s K-9 officer program, including uses 
and benefits for this department owning a K-9 dog.   
 
Minutes 
Motion by Alex Wagner, seconded by Ashley Giese to approve the minutes of the August regular 
Board meeting as presented.  Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
Treasurer’s Reports 
The treasurer’s reports for months of August and September were reviewed, noting the 
Association has a general bank balance of $6,840.57.  The golf outing revenue was $5,270 with 
expenses of the outing being $2,983.  Thank you to Attorney Pete Ames for yet another successful 
golf outing.   Motion by Denise Jones, seconded by Ashley Giese to approve the Treasurer’s 
reports as presented.  Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
Police Canine Program 
Member Stephen Cohen suggested a donation to the West Salem Police Department K9 program 
in the amount of $1,500, based on the past meeting discussions and today’s presentation.   
 
Motion by Stephen Cohen, seconded by Rick Wilson to donate $1,500 to the West Salem Police 
Department K-9 program.  Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
President Hatz reviewed the many upcoming meetings and events.  The next meeting will be at 
Hunter’s Last Chance at Noon on November 13.  The meeting was adjourned at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
       Teresa L. DeLong, Secretary/Director 


